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Antonia Hover

From: Kim, Breanna <KIM.BREANNA@leg.state.fl.us>
Sent: Tuesday, February 25, 2020 1:55 PM
To: Records Clerk
Cc: Morse, Stephanie
Subject: Docket No. 20190166-WU
Attachments: 20190166_email_Customer Ernhart Comments and Pictures.pdf; IMG_0032.jpg; IMG_

0033.jpg; IMG_0037.jpg

Good afternoon, 
Please find attached an email and images a customer requested we forward to you for inclusion in the record in this 
docket.  
 
Thank you, 
Breanna Kim 
Office of Public Counsel 
(850) 717-0325 



From: Morse, Stephanie
To: Kim, Breanna
Subject: FW: HC Water Request for Rate Increase Sebring Florida
Date: Tuesday, February 25, 2020 1:44:26 PM

 
 
From: Manny Ernhart <mfkge2@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, February 25, 2020 8:49 AM
To: Morse, Stephanie <MORSE.STEPHANIE@leg.state.fl.us>
Subject: HC Water Request for Rate Increase Sebring Florida
 
Recent HC Water Rate Increase Meeting in Sebring Fl.
Dear Ms. Morse:

Please find attached pictures of the drinking water provided by
HC Water for our drinking pleasure.  This coupled with the
foul order makes the water impossible to drink and clothing to
smell bad. It's appearance and smell makes one afraid to drink
it no matter how much the provider expounds its fitness for
human consumption. As stated at the meeting, while the cost is
of concern, the more important issue is obtaining what we are
paying for, quality drink water. 

Thank you for your help in this matter;

Manuel and Katherine Ernhart
1912 Sentinel Point Rd, Sebring Florida
mfkge@comcast.net
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